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SSTUWA

State School Teachers’ Union of WA

| am delighted to welcome you to the new SSTUWA website.

It is designed to offer you advice that will assist you with your career development, to assist with employment issues that
you may encounter along the way, to give you easier access to our wide range of member benefits, to keep you up to date
on our advocacy campaigns and to offer support and advice to those who wish to play a more active role in your union.

The new site is part of the SSTUWA’s commitment to delivering accurate, professional and up to date information in a
variety of ways. You can also follow us on Facebook and on Twitter, or join relevant Facebook groups.

If you are not yet a member yet then you won’t be able to access all that we have to offer.Click here to join.

2015 was a year of growth for the SSTUWA. 2016 will be another year of hard work and campaigns on the issues that
matter to our members. Our fights are too important to contemplate anything other than success and we hope you will take
an active role.

To access the full range of information and resources you will need to sign in. All you need to do is enter your SSTUWA
membership number and your date of birth.

We are always looking to improve your online experience and welcome user feedback, which you can share with us by
sending us an email.

Pat Byrne, President
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